Gorden E. Eden, Jr., Chief of Police

400 Roma NW

Albuquerque

September 29, 2015

Silver Hills Neighborhood Association
¢/o James Montalbano, President
14009 Silver Avenue S.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87106
Dear Mr. Montalbano:

We are in the process of preparing for 2015 Officer Appreciation Day. It will be held on Friday,

——

October 30, 2015 at the Phil Chacon Memorial Sub Station, 800 Louisiana S.E. from 12-3pm.

Each year we feed over 200 APD Officers and Neighborhood Association guests.

We would like to ask you to help us as you did last year. We received $75 from you. We can
accept cash (we will provide a receipt) or gift cards to Sam’s, Smiths, Albertsons, Sprouts or
Walmart to purchase the food.

Please let my coordinator know if you are able to help us. Contact Sandy Martinez-Pino

New Mexico 87102

www.cabq.gov

At 256-2973 and we will make arrangements to either pick it up or have you bring it by.
Our S.E. Area Command Neighborhoods are awesome and thanks again for all you do for
your Neighborhood and our Officers. Hopefully you can also join us that day to meet your
beat officers.

Respectfully,

Commander John Michael Whisonant,
Phil Chacon Memorial Sub Station

JMW/smp
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